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Thursday 19th January 2023

Dear Parents & Carers,

We are delighted and excited to inform you that Foxes and Hedgehogs will be visiting London Zoo
as part of their learning in Science. This trip will occur on Friday 27th January.

All children will need a healthy packed lunch on this day that does not contain any nuts. Please make sure your
child is dressed appropriately for walking and brings a bottle of water with them.

Permission forms will need to be completed and returned to the class teacher by Monday 23rd January.
Please contribute £1.50 per pupil to cover the cost of the trip though school money.

We have been offered the opportunity to complete a workshop with the education outreach team at the Zoo.
This will be a fun and engaging workshop that will allow the children to learn about teeth & feeding.

Learning Outcomes are that pupils will be able to:

v Recognise and name the different types of teeth in humans and other animals
v State the function of the different types of teeth

v Observe, measure and describe a variety of animal skulls and teeth

v Recognise carnivores, herbivores and omnivores based on the types of teeth

If payment is difficult please speak to the office without delay.

e Payment is by SchoolMoney ONLY (under ‘Payments’) — NO CASH please!

e Please tick the ‘parental consent’ box so your child can go on this trip

e Please make payment by Monday 23rd January latest
If you are having difficulty with your SchoolMoney account please email admin as soon as possible on
admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk or phone and speak to a member of the team.

Many thanks,
Jacob, Marianne and the Y4 team

My child in Hedgehogs/Foxes has permission to go to London Zoo on

Friday 27th January.

Signed:

Head teacher: Harsha Patel
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